M E M O R A N D U M



TO:		Dr. Maria Brown, Chairperson
		Karen Byrd
		Julia Pile
Jesse Parks
		Dr. Tiffany Schussler		
Matthew Turner, Superintendent

FROM:	Jehan M. Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator

DATE:	April 28, 2021 

[bookmark: _GoBack]RE:	2021-2022 Financial Auditor Services Contract -- Barnes Dennig

Barnes Dennig’s role as the District’s Financial Auditor for the 2021-2022 school year was renewed per Board Approval in April, 2022.  In compliance with KRS 156.255, 156.265, 156.285, 156.295, and 156.480, the attached KDE contract requires the signature of the Board.

I recommend the Board approve the attached Contract with Barnes Dennig, as presented.


